
  
 
 
 
 
 

The Jordans – Serving in Sicily 
NOVEMBER 2007 Update 

 
 
Dear Friends in Christ, 
  
It finally happened to me, that is computer problems!  I put off changing my small hard-drive  until I started to have some problems.  
When I changed it, I lost some of our files including my email addresses.  By the grace and help from God, we are back to normal, but 
still missing a good number of our email addresses. 
  
A couple of weeks ago, we had as first time visitor by the name of Juan Battista ( John the Baptist) Apollo.  He is an Italian who has 
been living in Venezuela  for the past 30 years, and has now returned to Mazara del Vallo to retire.  He told me the first time that he 
came to Church that this was the first time he had ever been to a Church like ours.  Pray with us for his salvation.  Next month I will 
send you a picture of him together with his brother Andrea who is saved. 
 
In our last news letter we ask you to please pray for Gino Signorello that was in the hospital awaiting surgery.  Well the doctors have 
not yet done the surgery because they are waiting for a heart specialist to come down to Palermo from Perugia to do the surgery.  
While waiting for the doctor to come down, they allowed him to come home for the week-end.  Linda and I went to visit him Sunday 
and as I talked with him the Lord opened his heart as he listened to the Word of God and Gino accepted the Lord as his personal 
Saviour.  Praise the Lord!  He can now face the surgery with peace that all is well with his soul.  Amen!  Please keep him before the 
throne of grace as he faces this heart surgery next week. 
 
The end of the November we will be moving down the street from the Galioto house to the Sudore’s house.  Bro. Galioto and family 
will be returning from furlough on the 7th of December.  We will be filling in for the Sudore family until they return from furlough in 
June of 2008. 
 
Bro. Galioto  has a 34 foot travel trailer for sale.  It is a 2007 Cougar (Keystone) 2 slide-outs with the Polar package.  If you are 
interested or know of anyone that might be interested, you can contact him by phone at (805) 746-7528 or by email  
salgalioto@tiscali.it   It will be available at the end of November. 
 
In closing, we trust that each of you have a wonderful Thanksgiving Day give thanks to our Lord for all that he had done for you. 
 
  
 
   
In Christ, 
Bro Randall & Sister Linda 
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